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Funding Opportunities
September Quarterly Meeting Minutes

Thank you for attending the September Quarterly Meeting of the

Northwest Indiana Urban Waters Partnership. We appreciate all

that you do to restore and protect local urban waters, and
connect communities to these treasured resources.

For a copy of the meeting's minutes, please click here. If you
have any additions or edits, please feel free to contact Natalie,
Urban Waters Ambassador, at natalie@savedunes.ora.

Save the Date: The next quarterly meeting will be Friday,

December 13th, 9:30AM -12:00PM. We are currently seeking

suggestions for meeting locations and potential field trips. We
hope that you will consider joining us in December!

Urban Waters Small Grant Proposal
Assistance

The U.5. EPA will offer a web-based information session to assist
applicants on October 22 at 2:00 P.M. EDT. Register for the
information session here. A complete recording and transcript
will be posted online after the session.

Interested in additional help? A local call-in will be announced
later this month to coordinate local applications and connect to
additional partners. Look for this announcement to come soon.

Wilderness Inquiry Visits
Michigan City

On September 23rd through 28th, Michigan City youth and
families were able to experience an unforgettable paddling
adventure at the Trail Creek Voyageur Canoe Days event. The 24
foot long Voyageur canoes, from the Wilderness Inquiry
Canoemobile, served over 600 school children during the week
with a public paddle offered on Saturday. The paddle took place
on Trail Creek; additional educational activities were held at the
Michigan City Port Authority. This effort, spearheaded by
multiple organizations involved with the Urban Waters Federal
Partnership and the Trail Creek Watershed Steering Committee,
leveraged funding from the Michigan City Community
Enrichment Corporation and a U.S. EPA Clean Water Act 319(h)
grant (awarded by the Indiana Department of Environmental
Management).

For more information on this successful event and the partners
involved, click here. To view photos taken by the National Parks
Service, Rivers and Trails Conservation Assistance Program, click
Additional Resources & here.

Information

Reminder:

Considering applying for a grant and need a hand? The Federal
Partners are able to help in the preparation of proposals so that
votr can apply for funds. For assistance, contact Natalie Johnson,
Urban Waters Ambassador, for more information.

Questions? Comments?
Please Contact:
Natalie Johnson
Urban Waters Ambassador
Northwest Indiana
Urban Waters Federal Partnership
natalie@savedunes.org
(219) 879-3564 x123






